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Dear Friends,

My name is Kathleen Wilmes and I am writing to you as
the new Executive Director. I cannot tell you how excited
I am to align myself with you and the Foundation. It is an
inspiring and noble cause — bringing the people of Cen-
tral Washington to the heart of Jesus and to the Eucharist
through education.

It is already time to start gearing up for the 2015 Celebra-

tion of Faith on October 10th. This is our largest fundraiser and our great-
est opportunity to come together as a community of believers in support of
education. During the event, we will honor and celebrate individuals within
our diocese who are currently reaching out and serving as the hands and feet
of Christ — as benefactors and educators. I hope that you will join us!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank my predecessor, Dan Fortier.
As a founding board member, and the executive director, Dan is credited
with developing the Tuition Assistance and PREP grant (see page 2) pro-
grams. I cannot tell you how grateful I am for his leadership and dedication.

Thanks to Dan, along with the tireless work of the board, and you (the
donors), all eight schools enrolled new students last vear, and had recipients
of tuition assistance return. In fact, last vear 87 children, regardless of faith,
received tuition assistance. In addition, twenty-two parishes were able grow
their religious education programs and three individuals received scholar-
ships to Catholic colleges. Those are some pretty impressive numbers.

As a mother with six children attending Catholic schools, three of whom
also participate in parish based youth ministry programs, I would like to
say thank you from the bottom of my heart. Creating a path for our young
people to bring Jesus into their hearts is a gift that can never be repaid.

God Bless,

Kathleen Wilmes
Executive Director

The Foundation welcomes two new membets to the board, Sandi Hays
of Yakima and Debbie Graaff of Quincy, and bids farewell to our
retiring trustees, Evan Jones of Richland and Kay Gamache of Yakima.
Thank you for your generous gifts of time and expertise in support of
Catholic education in Central Washington.







